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          30 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Walking Member, 
 
 
 
Regrettably, the privileges to our walking members are under threat. 
 
We have always been happy for residents to share the benefits of our Parkview ‘green lung’, but are 
increasingly disappointed by a growing trend for people to disregard the agreed code of conduct.  
 
We notice, especially on Sunday afternoons, that people come onto the course with their families, 
friends and dogs. 
 
The course, privately owned and financed by members, is primarily a golf course. It is not a public 
picnic resort, a children’s playground nor an exercise estate for free-running dogs.  
 
Dogs are often off the lead and leave droppings on the grass, children and dogs damage bunkers and 
greens, and we have even had some people playing a hole or two. 
 
If people ignore the rules, we will be obliged to ban dogs completely and thereafter consider 
stopping walking membership itself. 
 
We will soon be policing the people using the course and so urge you to please make sure that you 
have your membership card with you, and to assist us by making sure, wherever you can, that the 
rules are followed. 
 
We look forward to your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
The Parkview Golf Club Committee 
 


